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Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District No. 1 will hold a special meeting on Wednesday,  

May 19, 2010, at 6:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room of the Educational 

Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of this meeting is 

for presentation of 2010 District-Wide Student Art Exhibit Awards and Other 

Special Fine Arts Awards, Discussion/Action - Update of KUSD Strategic 

Plan and Discussion/Action – Race to the Top Memorandum of 

Understanding 

 

      Dr. Joseph T. Mangi 
      Superintendent of Schools 
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